
C		  llaborative
Research Committee

Open House
Interested in presenting at the AABI Winter 

Meeting in San Juan, Puerto Rico?
  
Contact Guy Smith at smithabc@erau.edu by November 1, 
2017, with a brief abstact on the research topic.  Presenters 
will be chosen and notified by December 1, 2017, to partici-
pate on Wednesday, February 22, 2018.


